
Year 2 Homework letter—Thursday 27th June 2024 
Mrs Brooks has a collection of ornaments, figures and trays which have 
been returned from last term's Easter Garden competition. If you would 
like these back, please could your child see Mrs Brooks at a convenient 
point to collect them from her.   

Feeling Good Week 

As part of ‘Feeling Good Week’, we have 
had a very physical and active week in 
Year 2. The children have taken part in 
daily strengthening yoga sessions.  They 
loved joining in and having 30 minutes 
of extra PE a day!  

 

The PTFA organised their yearly treat 
for the children which was a production 
of Alice in Wonderland. All of Year 2 
thoroughly enjoyed the play and it was 
lovely to see their smiles! 

 

Our annual Hop-A-Thon was a resound-
ing success and it was lovely to see all of 
the Year 2 ‘bunnies’ hopping around the 
field. Thank you for all of your support; 
it is a very special event that the chil-
dren really enjoy. 

 

We had several PSHE sessions this week! 
We based all our lessons on kindness, 
considering ways we can be kind to oth-
ers. All the work is in our class Wellbe-
ing book.  

Homework 

Spellings: Please complete the spellings 
set on PurpleMash. 

Reading: Please read with the children 
for 15 minutes every day and note this 
in the children's reading logs. 

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars and complete the gig. 

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Miss Murray and Mrs 
Fowler 

Diary Dates 

  
Hopathon Wednesday 26th 

June 
Sports Day Thursday 27th June 

INSET Day Friday 28th June 

Art Exhibition Monday 1st July – 
1.30pm-4.30pm 

Art Exhibition Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 

Open Evening Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 

 

 



 


